
                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  

 

ROOM 15  
PARENT MEETING 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
You are invited. 
 
Our classroom meeting will be held on Wednesday 13th February 2019 at 9:00am in the EAL room situated in Cygnet 
Block. 
 
We will walk together from our room after dropping your child off.   
 
There will be important information concerning classroom programs shared at this meeting.  I look forward to seeing 
you all there. 
 
Thanking you for your support. 
 
Michele Marlow 
Class Teacher 
 
7th February 2019 

 
 
 


